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This email is sufficient.
 
Thank you!

Chace Pedersen
Planner I
Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby Street, Ste 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926
Office: (509) 962-7637
chace.pedersen@co.kittitas.wa.us
 
 

The information transmitted by this email is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed. This email may contain
confidential and/or privileged material. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, be aware that any use, review,
retransmission, distribution, or reproduction is strictly prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact the sender immediately and
delete the material from all devices.
 

From: Kelee Hodges <kelee.hodges.pw@co.kittitas.wa.us> 
Sent: Thursday, August 31, 2023 3:53 PM
To: Chace Pedersen <chace.pedersen@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Cc: Kodie Hill <kodie.hill@co.kittitas.wa.us>; Tate Mahre <tate.mahre@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Subject: RE: BL-23-00009 RARDEN BOUNDARY LINE ADJUSTMENT - Request for Survey Review
 
Chace:
 
It looks like all requirements have not been met. Do you want an updated comment sheet or is an
email sufficient?
 

Kelee Hodges
Environmental/Transportation Planner
Kittitas County Public Works
411 N. Ruby St., Suite 1
Ellensburg, WA  98926

Office:   509-962-7523
Mobile: 509-859-4965

kelee.hodges.pw@co.kittitas.wa.us
 

From: Chace Pedersen <chace.pedersen@co.kittitas.wa.us> 
Sent: Thursday, August 24, 2023 11:02 AM
To: Tate Mahre <tate.mahre@co.kittitas.wa.us>; Kelee Hodges
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<kelee.hodges.pw@co.kittitas.wa.us>; Candie Leader <candie.leader@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Subject: BL-23-00009 RARDEN BOUNDARY LINE ADJUSTMENT - Request for Survey Review
 
Good morning,
 
The applicants for BL-23-00009 Rarden have submitted an updated survey for review. Please review
and let me know if the previously submitted comments have now been addressed or if further
requirements need to be met.
 
Thanks!

Chace Pedersen
Planner I
Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby Street, Ste 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926
Office: (509) 962-7637
chace.pedersen@co.kittitas.wa.us
 
 

The information transmitted by this email is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed. This email may contain
confidential and/or privileged material. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, be aware that any use, review,
retransmission, distribution, or reproduction is strictly prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact the sender immediately and
delete the material from all devices.
 

From: Ginger Weiser <gweiser@encompasses.net> 
Sent: Thursday, August 24, 2023 8:38 AM
To: Chace Pedersen <chace.pedersen@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Cc: Dustin Pierce, PLS <dpierce@encompasses.net>; Marc Kirkpatrick
<mkirkpatrick@encompasses.net>
Subject: BL-23-00009 RARDEN BOUNDARY LINE ADJUSTMENT
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not click links,
open attachments, fulfill requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize the sender and
have verified the content is safe.

 

Dear Chace:
 
Attached are pdfs of the updated survey for review for final mylars.
 
Please to not hesitate to call or email if you have any questions or concerns.
 
Thank you for all your help and have a great day,
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